Aok

WALDORF SCHOOL
ORANGE COUNTY

March 14, 2022

Dearest Nursery parents,

Happy Sunday!

We are here again when the time changes and our rhythm is thrown off. | am hopeful still that
tomorrow, your children who have been with us in the Nursery for a while will be carried
beautifully through our rhythm of the day.

As you have probably experienced with your children, young children thrive on repetition. They
love to hear the same beloved stories and songs, over and over again. Each time, the stories and
songs go deeper and might add to something they didn't notice the last time they heard it. We will
be leaving our winter story of "Good Friends" this week. However, | would like to share with you
that your children have been beautifully taking in the puppet show for this story with awe, where |
love seeing their faces light up and their eyebrows rise with every turn of the story. Next week |
will be beginning a new spring story and circle.

There is so much that happens in the adult world, in our personal lives, and on the news, halfway
around the world where there are people experiencing hardship and turmoil beyond anything |
have ever experienced. We still have to protect our children and imbue their everyday life with
goodness. | thought I'd share with you this article about creating goodness in our everyday life
with children. (Please see the pdf attached)



